October 3, 2013
Addendum #1

RFP #17-14
Emergency Call Stations

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: RFP #17-14 Emergency Call
Stations

The following question has been asked and answered.

1: Q: What are the total number of units that will be installed?

A: The contractor is to determine the number of units necessary to provide the optimum
security level. A goal would be to have at least one call station visible from any
location in the garage. The contractor is free to use other criteria for security as long
as it can be justified to the City.

2:Q: What is the warranty period?
A: The contractor is to tell the City what warranty comes with their work and installed
equipment.

3: Q: Will the City be willing to do a leased option which includes maintenance?
A: Yes.

4: Q: Will there be a scheduled walkthrough? Or is it on us to visit the site?
A: Contractors are welcome to visit the site, and are not required to attend a scheduled
walkthrough. They should check in with the garage manager, Tim Cherry (603-431-
5904.)

All el'se remains unchanged from original request for proposal document.

Please acknowledge this addendum within your proposal, failure to do so may subject a
vendor to disqualification.

End of Addendum #1



